
Holy Family Church 
601 Tremont Street, Duxbury MA  02332 

www.holyfamilyduxbury.org  
781-934-5055 

Holy Family strives to be a joyful, welcoming 
community of faith that encounters Jesus and  

thinks with His mind and loves with His heart. 

 

October 20, 2024 



WEEKEND MASS SCHEDULE 
Saturday: 5:00 pm   

Sunday: 7:30 am, 9:00 am, 10:30 am and 5:00 pm 
For those unable to attend Mass, view 9:00 am Mass 

live-streamed at www.holyfamilyduxbury.org 

 

DAILY MASS SCHEDULE 
Monday – Saturday at 8:15 am in main church  

 

CONFESSIONS 
Saturdays 4:00-4:45 pm 

First Fridays 6:30-7:30 pm 

 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION  
Fridays 9 am to 7 pm.  Includes Chaplet of Divine 
Mercy at 3 pm and ending with Evening Prayer/

Benediction at 5 pm in Our Lady’s Chapel 
Please enter rear door of church 

Holy Family 

MASS INTENTIONS 
 

Saturday, October 19 
  5:00 pm Donna Sgarzi—Birthday Memorial 
Sunday, October 20 
  7:30 am Our Parishioners 
  9:00 am Anne Marie Collins—Birthday Memorial 
10:30 am Louse V. Doherty—Memorial 
  5:00 pm  John M. Kelly—Memorial 
Wednesday, October 23 
  8:15 am John Corr—Birthday Memorial 
Saturday, October 26 
  5:00 pm Mary-Ann Coyne—Memorial 
Sunday, October 27 
  7:30 am Our Parishioners 
  9:00 am Mary B. Collins—Memorial 

PASTOR’S CORNER 
This weekend, we celebrate World Mission Sunday, a 
special day that unites Catholics worldwide in prayer, 
solidarity, and support for the Church’s mission 
efforts, which is crucial for sustaining the Church’s 
outreach in over 1,150 mission territories.  World 
Mission Sunday reminds us that we belong to a 
worldwide Church, which is not often in the forefront 
of our minds.  In a pastoral letter written in 1987 
entitled, To the Ends of the Earth: A Pastoral Statement on 
World Mission, the bishops of the United States wrote, 
“The Church, therefore, is missionary by her very 
nature.  She continues the mission of the Son and the 
mission of the Holy Spirit by proclaiming to the ends 
of the earth the salvation Christ offers those who 
believe in him.  We are faithful to the nature of the 
Church to the degree that we love and sincerely 
promote her missionary activity.  As teachers and 
pastors we are responsible for keeping alive a vibrant 
Catholic missionary spirit in the United States.”  The 
Church in the United States was once mission 
territory itself, heavily reliant on support from 
Catholics worldwide. Today, U.S. Catholics have the 
opportunity to return that generosity by supporting 
global missions.  Run by the Society for the 
Propagation of the Faith, one of four Pontifical 
Mission Societies, this day of giving has seen the 
Church come together on the Pope’s request since 
1926, when Pope Pius XI made this the only 
canonically mandatory universal collection.  The 
World Mission Sunday collection is inspired in the 
efforts made by laywoman, Blessed Pauline Jaricot, 
who founded the Society for the Propagation of the 
Faith back in 1822.  She asked her friends to pray for 
the Church in mission territories daily, and donate a 
penny a week.  Two-thirds of those first pennies 
raised were sent to the vast diocese of Louisiana, 
which then extended from the Florida Keys to 
Canada. In the United States, we benefited from the 
collection held by the Society until 1908.  Throughout 
the years, we received $7 million, the equivalent of 
over $250 million today.  You may not know that our 
former pastor, Msgr. William Glynn was an 
Archdiocesan Director of the Society for the 
Propagation of the Faith for 20 years back in the 50’s 
& 60’s. 

 

If you did not have a chance to contribute to this 
weekend’s second collection in support of World 
Missions, you can still donate by visiting 
propfaithboston.org 

 

   God bless you!  
                     Fr. Bob 

 
 

Sanctuary Light given this month in loving memory of 
Anne Marie & Mary Collins from Christine Barrett. 

MASS OF REMEMBRANCE – Our 
annual Mass remembering those we have 
lost over the last 12 months or so will be 
held at the 10:30 am Mass on Sunday, 
November 10. The names of the deceased 
will be read slowly and a family member

(s) will be invited to come forward and light a candle 
in remembrance of their loved one. At the conclusion 
of the Mass, family members are welcome to take one 
candle home. If you have any questions regarding this 
Mass, or have any family members who have died in 
the last year that we might not be aware of because 
they were not buried from Holy Family, please 
contact Senior Deacon Art at 781-264-0473 or 
artkeefe88@gmail.com.  That will be the only way 
we’ll know to include your loved one. 



Duxbury, Ma 

MAKE A RECURRING DONATION TO 
HOLY FAMILY - Please use this QR code 
or visit: https://giving.parishsoft.com/
App/Giving/hfdux. If you prefer to use 
cash and happen to miss the collection 
basket, please use the receptacles at the 
doors of the church.  Thank you!  

PARISH STEWARDSHIP 

 

Weekly Parish Offertory Budget  $15,385 

 
 

Offertory collected on 10/13  $  6,268 
Online giving 10/13      7,340 
Total for 10/13  $13,608 

 

 Thank you!  We are a generous people and  
our God is a generous God. 

PROJECT RACHEL POST-ABORTION 
HEALING RETREAT - Are you – or 
someone you know – seeking peace after 
an abortion? The Project Rachel ministry 
of the Archdiocese of Boston extends a 

special invitation to women experiencing regret from 
a past abortion to attend a Come to the Waters of 
Healing one-day retreat (9 am – 5 pm).  Fall date is Sat., 
Nov. 16.  Locations are confidential. For more 
information on the retreats or other services, 
contact  Project  Rachel  at  508-651-3100 
or help@projectrachelboston.com. 

NEED HELP GETTING to the 
DOCTOR? - “Driven to Aid” is a new 
Holy Family ministry that will drive 
you to a doctor’s visit or hospital 

appointment as far away as Boston. Our growing list 
of drivers could always use more volunteers. If you 
need such a ride or could do the driving, please 
contact Deacon Art Keefe – 781-264-0473. 

 THE RESPECT LIFE COMMITTEE - would like to 
sincerely thank all who contributed to our baby 
shower last weekend.  The mothers and babies at the 
Friends of the Unborn Home are most grateful. 

 Respect Life Month Novena Oct. 22 - Oct. 30. - Join 
thousands of Catholics praying a Respect Life 
Month Novena: Tues., Oct. 22 – Wednesday, Oct. 30. 
Get daily prayers, reflections and more. Sign up at 
respectlife.org! 

 Join Respect Life Prayer and Action - When you 
sign up for Respect Life Prayer and Action, you will 
receive prayers, action alerts to contact Congress 
and government leaders, and other ways to 
strengthen a culture of life. Join thousands of 
Catholics as we seek to transform our culture.  Sign 
up at: www.usccb.org. 

 Showing of the movie Unplanned  Wed., Oct. 30 at 
7:00 pm  in the Church.  “A true story written by 
Abby Johnson about her personal experience of 
working as a manager of a Planned Parenthood 
clinic, and how the experience transformed her view 
on pregnancy and the unborn.” 

EXTENDED FRIDAY ADORATION TIME – we 
have extended our period of Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament to 7:00 pm to allow more people to take 
part in this special devotion.  The new hours of 
Exposition/Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament here 
at Holy Family will be from 9:00 am to 7:00 pm every 
Friday in our chapel, accessible by the rear door of the 
church.  As usual, the Divine Mercy Chaplet will be 
prayed at 3:00 pm, and Evening Prayer and 
Benediction will take place at 5:00 pm.  

THIS WEEK’S SECOND COLLECTION - will 
support Catholic World Missions.  By Baptism, all 
Catholics are called to participate in the mission of the 
Church and share their faith as missionaries.  World 
Mission Sunday gathers support for the pastoral and 
evangelization programs and needs of more than 
1,150 mission dioceses in Africa, Asia, the Pacific 
Islands, and remote regions of Latin America.  The 
funds gathered on World Mission Sunday are 
distributed in the pope’s name by the Society for the 
Propagation of the Faith—a Pontifical Mission Society.  
Please visit www.propfaithboston.org for more 
information. 

 

RESPECT LIFE MONTH ACTIVITIES 

https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Giving/hfdux
https://giving.parishsoft.com/App/Giving/hfdux
mailto:help@projectrachelboston.com
http://www.usccb.org


Twenty-Ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

ANNUAL WEDDING ANNIVERSARY MASS - All 
couples celebrating their 10th, 25th, or 50th wedding 
anniversaries or another special milestone are invited 
to a celebratory Mass on Sunday, Nov. 3 at 3:00 pm at 
the Cathedral of the Holy Cross, Boston. Couples will 
renew their marriage commitment and receive a 
special blessing. Family and friends are invited to 
attend. To register, visit bit.ly/CelebrateAnniversary. 
For more information, please email Emily Elliott 
at marriageprep@rcab.org or call 617-746-5756. 

CURSILLO - is a short course in Christianity. It is an 
encounter with Christ in a small community of the 
Church, in order to deepen your own faith and 
strengthen your ability to be witnesses of Christ in the 
world. The dates for the weekends are: 
Women's Weekend: Oct. 31 - Nov. 3. Men's Weekend: 
Dec 5 - 8. Women's Weekend: Feb 27 - Mar 2, 2025 
Men's Weekend: April 3 - 6, 2025. The weekends run 
from Thursday evening through Sunday afternoon 
and are held at the Notre Dame Spirituality Center in 
Ipswich, MA.  For info, visit the Boston Cursillo 
website: www.bostoncursillo.org or email at 
bostoncursillo@gmail.com.  

Celebration of the Eucharist 
and Luncheon Mary, Queen 
of Martyrs All are Welcome 
Ministry, Come join Fr. Joe 
Raeke for Mass next Sun., 
Oct. 27 at 11:30 at St. Kateri 

Church, 126 S. Meadow Rd, Plymouth, as we celebrate 
God’s great love for each and every one of us. Our 
ministry includes members, family, and friends of the 
LGBTQ+ community and is committed to making all 
feel valued, respected, and loved.  We’ll also enjoy a 
luncheon reception after Mass, so please join us for 
prayer, food, fellowship, and fun - we hope to see you 
there. And feel free to bring something to share if the 
spirit moves you! 

Our Confirmation Candidates will be Confirmed next 
Sat., Oct. 26 and Sun., Oct. 27 at the regular 5 pm 
parish Masses.  Please plan for the 5 pm Masses to be 
a little longer and more crowded on this very special 
weekend.  Please pray for our 59 teens who are in the 
final stage of preparation for the Sacrament of 
Confirmation. 

Next Sun., Oct. 27 from 2 to 4 pm in Back 
Parking Lot. Decorate your car, bring 
your kids in costume (or if they are 
“flown and grown,” please come 
yourself) and lots of candy to hand out!  

Bring a canned good item for the food pantry too.  All 
are welcome—you don’t have to have young children.  
This is an opportunity for people of all ages to come, 
decorate a trunk and share candy at this parish-wide 
event! 

THE CHRISTMAS PAGEANT IS 
BACK - Is your child interested in 
participating in Holy Family’s 
Christmas Pageant on Sun., 
Dec., 15 at 3 pm? Please reach out 
t o  D o r o t h y  C r a i g h i l l 
(dorothycraighill@gmail.com) 
with their name, age, and whether 

or not they’d like a speaking role. *Child must be at 
least 5 years old to participate*  Practices will be held 
on the following Wednesdays at 5pm: Nov 6, 13, 20, 
Dec 4 and a final dress rehearsal on Dec. 11. We are 
excited to bring this tradition back! Please respond by 
Wed., Oct. 30 if your child is interested!  

 

FAMILY MINISTRY 

B O S T O N  M A R I A N 
CONFERENCE – Sat. & Sun., 
October. 26 – 27 at the Boston 
Marriott Quincy Hotel.  Come and 
listen to faith-filled speakers 
whose lives were dramatically 
changed.  Includes, Mass, 
Confessions, Adoration and 

Healing Services.  For more information and to 
register, visit: www.bostonmarianconference.org or 
call 603-605-2244. 

https://nam10.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fbit.ly%2FCelebrateAnniversary&data=05%7C02%7CEmily_Elliott%40rcab.org%7C245487c3955b431ce33908dc744311f5%7Ccac41788aa4545299fc85aef5e7a6e4c%7C0%7C0%7C638513078634522364%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8
mailto:marriageprep@rcab.org
https://www.bostoncursillo.org/
mailto:dorothycraighill@gmail.com
http://www.bostonmarianconference.org
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A Welch Senior Living Community

Andrew A. Frates - President
Adam Frates - Vice President • Janice M. Frates - Funeral Dir.

Kingston • Carver
phone 781-585-4453 • fax 781-206-2625

shepherdfuneralhome.com

Call for a complimentary consultation 781-934-5060

James M. Tierney, Esq., CPA, LL.M.
Brian J. DesRosiers, Esq., LL.M.

www.DTSEstateLaw.comDesRosiers & Tierney, LLC
Attorneys at Law

ESTATE PLANNING | ELDER LAW | TAX

LET’S GROW  
YOUR BUSINESS 

Place Your Ad Here  
and Support Our Parish!

 
CONTACT ME  
Mike Cunnie

 
mcunnie@4LPi.com or 
(800) 888-4574 x3131

 

IF YOU LIVE ALONE
MDMedAlert!™

$1995
/mo.

As Low As

md-medalert.com
800.808.9294CALL  

NOW!

4 Ambulance/Police  
4 Family/Friends 
4 GPS & Fall Alert

Your Full-Service Neighborhood Liquor Store
Fine wine • Beer • Liquor • Cigars • Lottery

We make it easy…So many ways to shop!  
Online at www.empirewineandspirits.com or download our App!  

With Curbside Pickup or Home Delivery. 

Call 781-422-9999

Roofing, Siding, Windows, Gutters
508-441-3161
Parishioner

CALL 781.298.0297 TODAY FOR A TOUR.



WWW.ONEFAMILYINMISSION.ORG/WMS

October 20th, 2024October 20th, 2024
World Mission Sunday World Mission Sunday 

TEXT
"MISSIONS24"
TO 44384
to Give now

(MT. 22:9)

ANNE M. ANTONELLIS
President/Mortgage Broker

781-934-0708
MA MB2296 • NMLS # 20652

www.duxburymortgageservices.com

Funeral Directors
J. Robert, Robert E.
Mark W., Steve P.

www.macdonaldfuneralhome.com
781.834.7320 • 781.834.7712 fax

RESIDENTIAL

EMERGENCY 24 HOUR SERVICE

C
O
M
M
E
R
C
I
A
L

I
N
D
U
S
T
R
I
A
L

Electrical Services

781-826-0095

BENNETT TIRE 
& SERVICE

MA STATE INSPECTION
Complete Auto Repair 

All Foreign & Domestic
Free Loaner Cars 

Pick-up and Delivery
1474 Tremont St, Duxbury, MA 02332

TONY 
781.934.2933 ~ 781.934.2934

GALVIN & GALVIN, PC
Attorney and Counselors at Law
EXPERIENCED, INVESTED 

& RELIABLE ADVICE
Robert W. Galvin, Esq.
rwgalvin@comcast.net

10 Enterprise Street, 
Suite 3, Duxbury, MA

Tel: (781) 934-5678
(781) 834-4224

DUXBURY | 781-285-7500 
PLYMOUTH | 508-746-6099

NOLAN INSURANCE AGENCY

A FAMILY INSURANCE AGENCY

38 Schoosett Street, Pembroke
781-826-7575

48 Holman Road, Plymouth
508-747-2005
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APPAREL & GIFTS
Men • Women • Kids

	 33 Enterprise St. • Offices 4,5 & 6 • Duxbury, MA

	 Alice Judge Gillan M. Ed.
	 781.588.8826
	 Your child’s future starts here
	 Reading • Spelling • Writing 
	 Early Literacy • Math • Planning

gillanlearningcenter.com  -  alicegillan@gillanlearningcenter.com

581 Tremont Street, 
Duxbury, Ma 02332

339.217.2115
www.brtavernduxbury.com

Massachusetts

CatholicMatch.com/MA



REGULAR MEETINGS  

 

Christian Men in Discussion 
Saturdays at 7:00 am-8:00 am  

Contact Deacon Donald Larose 
dlarose@holyfamilyduxbury.org 

 

Daytime Bible Study 
Thursday (Sept.-June) at 10:00 am-11:30 am 

 

The Respect Life Committee 
Second Saturday of the month 9 am –10 am 

Contact Jim Murphy at grndfrmurphy@gmail.com 

 

The Prayer Shawl Ministry 
First Tuesday of each month at 1 pm 

Contact Mary Jane Roche at 781-264-4943 

 

Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (RCIA) 
Contact Ken McCarthy 617-549-4620 

PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL 
George Burns  617-504-6691          Vice-Chairperson 
Fr. Bob Deehan                  Chairperson 
Jeanne Cregan        ex-officio 
Maeve Bresnehan (youth), Aimee Casale-McCarthy, 
Kylie Gallagher (youth), Susan Gandt, Chad Joyce, Dan 
Mastrogiacomo, Tim McKinney, Fran Russell, Maryann 
Salzillo, Sarah Strauss (youth), Michelle Taylor. 

Comments, suggestions or questions can be sent to the PPC  
Vice–Chairperson at: 

parishpastoralcouncil@holyfamilyduxbury.org 

PARISH FINANCE COUNCIL 
Paul Casale    Chairperson 
Fr. Bob Deehan    ex-officio 
Cheryl Provost    ex-officio 
Paul Brogna, Tom Kazanowski, Belinda MacLaren, 
David Madigan. 

HOLY FAMILY PRAYER LINE 
781-934-5055 (ext. 133) 

Leave your name and specific Prayer Request 

FACING A LIFE CHALLENGE? – Our parish 
Stephen Ministry offers one-on-one confidential care 
and support.  Contact Deacon Don Larose (781-635-
5502) or Colleen Larose (339-832-2366) or email 

stephenministry@holyfamilyduxbury.org.  

ST. VINCENT dePAUL 
Emergency financial assistance:  781-361-3595 

COMING OR GOING? PARISH CENSUS 
REGISTRATION UPDATE – Please complete the 
following to update our parish records… whether 
you’ve recently moved here, are about to move away, 
or are a young person setting out on your own. 
NAME: _____________________________________  
ADDRESS:  __________________________________ 
PHONE:_____________________________________ 
EMAIL:______________________________________ 
CIRCUMSTANCES: __________________________ 
(Please clip this out and drop in the collection basket 
or email our Parish at office@holyfamilyduxbury.org). 

BULLETIN DEADLINE: MONDAY 10 AM * 
*Subject to change due to occasional early deadline date 

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE 
Engaged couples should contact the Parish Office at least 6 
months prior to the proposed date and before finalizing 
reception plans. 

MY BROTHER’S KEEPER - If you would like to donate 
new or used furniture in excellent condition to MBK, please 
call Jim Sullivan at 781-936-8904.  Donations should not be 
left without calling.   

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM 
Baptism:  2nd and 4th Sunday of each month 12:30 pm 
Contact the Parish Office to register. 

HOLY FAMILY PARISH • 601 TREMONT STREET • DUXBURY, MA  02332 
www.holyfamilyduxbury.org / 781-934-5055 

Pastor: Very Rev. Robert J. Deehan, V.F.* 
Senior Assistant:                  Rev. William G. Williams 
                                                    williamtimes2@gmail.com 
Deacons: Donald R. Larose* 
 David Cosgrove* 
Senior Deacon: Arthur J. Keefe 
 artkeefe88@gmail.com 
Pastoral Associate:          Jeanne Cregan* 
Finance & Operations Manager: Cheryl Provost* 
Parish Admin. Assistant: Kristen McArdle 
        office@holyfamilyduxbury.org 
Director of Family Faith  
    Formation: Matthew Bensman* 
Children’s Faith Formation 
     Minister (p/t): Jackie Halpin Curran* 
Faith Formation Adm Asst (p/t): Mary Juliano Hayes* 
Media Specialist (p/t):  Abby Cirincione* 
Music / Liturgy Director: Mary Keefe* 
Music Coordinator (p/t): Liz Petrell 
Accompanist (p/t) Brian Pierce* 
Maintenance / Custodian (p/t): Tim Heinstadt* 
*Asterisk indicates e-mail address is first initial of first name 
plus last name@holyfamilyduxbury.org 

PASTORAL VISITATION 
When confined to home, please call the Parish Office  

to arrange for a visit and Holy Communion. 

SUPPORT FOR THOSE EXPERIENCING 
ADDICTION AND/OR FOR THEIR LOVED 
ONES – Sponsored by the Archdiocese of Boston, 

this ministry offers confidential, caring and spiritual 
support to those experiencing addiction and/or to their 
loved ones who are suffering due to this affliction. Local 
contacts are Eileen Cerne at 781-424-8533 or Paul Kasimatis 
at 781-934-5890.         

DRIVEN TO AID 
Transportation to medical appointments 
Contact Deacon Art Keefe 781-264-0473 


